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We would like to inform members that Mark Phillips has resigned from his 
position as a National representative on the Council of Management, effective 
08 November 2024.    
 
Mark has made the decision to step down for personal reasons, and the Council 
fully supports his decision.   Council also thanks Mark for his contribution over 
the last couple of months and wishes him well for the future. 
 
BLCS Council of Management 
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